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November 26, 2013

Susan R. Shea, Ph.D.

Illinois Department of Transportation
Division of Aeronautics

1 Langhorne Bond Drive

Springfield, IL. 62707

Dear Dr. Shea:

2300 E. Devon Avenue
Des Plaines, lllinois 60018

This letter is in response to your request for the Federal Aviation Administration’s (FAA) review
of the August 1, 2013, South Suburban Airport Master Plan — Environmental Considerations

Report. We accept this document for inclusion in the Master Plan.

We look forward to working with you as you continue to develop the remaining components of
the SSA Master Plan and Airport Layout Plan. Both of these plans will provide important
information needed for FAA’s preparation of the Tier II Environmental Impact Statement.

Sincerely,

z’/v/ll 1 I/&I/Lﬂ?/
Jack Delaney

Acting Manager, Chicago Airports District Office



